

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 8th November 2013

Children In Need

Next Friday, 15th November is Children in Need day and as always we would like to do our bit to support this fantastic charity. We have decided this year to ask the children and staff to wear their pyjamas to school and contribute $\pounds 1$ to do this. Could we please ask that if children bring slippers to school, that they also bring a pair of outdoor shoes for playtime and to remember that they will be outside at times so no flimsy nighties. We will also have a tuck shop so the children can bring some money in if they would like to. I am sure that the pupils will have great fun wearing their pyjamas for the day and Children In Need will appreciate our donation to their appeal.

Robin Hood

On Wednesday 13th November, all of the children will be going up to Evenwood School to watch a performance of Robin Hood. The show will take place during school time and the children will be back at school in time for lunch.

Shoe Box Appeal

On behalf of the Samaritans Purse Shoe Box Appeal we would like to say a big thank you to everyone who donated. We collected a fantastic 35 shoe boxes which will be given to children in the world's poorest countries.

Help for Mrs. Flatters

Can I ask for your help with a display we are doing in school please? Does your child go to any sports clubs or take part regularly in any outdoor activities? Would you mind sending any photos of your children doing these and write any clubs that they attend on the back of the photograph?

Any photographs can be scanned and copied if you require.

Thank you very much.

Mrs. Flatters

Teesdale Athletics Club

We have been asked by Teesdale Athletics Club to let parents know that they will be holding a Fundamentals event on Tuesday 12th November at Teesdale Leisure Centre. The event is for children aged 5 to 7 years and will help with balance and coordination. For more information please contact the leisure centre on 03000 260 862.

Class 2 and 3 Trip to Horrible Science

Class 2 and 3 visited Darlington Civic Theatre on Wednesday 6th November to see a performance of Horrible Science. They really enjoyed the performance and the children learned about topics that they are covering in their science lessons this term.

Harvest Festival Display

Thank you very much for the items that you sent in for the Class 1 Harvest Festival Display, it looks amazing. If you have donated tins of food and would like them back, please call in to school before Wednesday next week to collect them. If there are any left we will donate them to charity.

A busy week for Class One!

As part of our topic work on fire we have enjoyed two exciting sessions to enhance our work. On Thursday we had a workshop all about 'The Great Fire of London' where the children acted out a scene from the Great Fire. We looked at maps identifying different landmarks in London. Then today we visited Bishop Auckland Fire Station .The children had a great time sitting in the fire engines, squirting water and listening to the loud sirens. Here are some photographs of their activities.





